
SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2016 
Preparations for next season are under way. 

This is the time to invite your friends and/or families to join the club. Season starts in Term 3. 

If you require a new playing top, please put your order in with Narelle (0487 482 774) by the 1st June.  

Merchandise orders will be taken on Monday 30th May between 4.00 – 6.00pm in the foyer.  

Re-registrations and new registrations will also be taken ($60.00 deposit per child required) 

We are also looking for volunteers to become Coaches and/or Team Managers. 

What’s new? 

 We have contracted the services of Debit Success to offer a direct debit service for members who 

wish to go on a payment plan. You can include deposit, fees and merchandise all on the one 

contract. 

If members do not wish to use this service, payment in full before the last grading game will be 

required. 

Coming up next season 

 Professional action photo packages will be available and cost approximately $30.00 per 

child. More details to follow. 

 Annual General Meeting – we need parents/friends to become involved in the running of 

our club and have a say in decisions regarding your children’s chosen sporting activity. 

Meetings are held monthly and everyone is welcome to attend. All positions are up for 

grabs. Fully supported committee with a transition into the role. 

Some positions that will be definitely be available are: Treasurer, we need an extra helper 

with Fund raising and Merchandise. 

 Presentation Night 

 Volunteers. Some current committee members, coaches and/or Team Managers are looking 

to move on as their children are now older and no longer playing. We would love to see new 

people involved 

 


